
Andrew Beattie - Berry Bypass 

  
-----Original Message----- 
From: Fiona Pigott [mailto:fionapigott@yahoo.com.au] 
Sent: Monday, 17 December 2012 4:45 PM 
To: FoxgroundAndBerryBypass@rms.nsw.gov.au 
Subject: Victoria St 
 
Dear RMS & NSW DPI, 
 
I am aware that a petition is being presented to the NSW State Govt regarding a protest against the 
closure of Victoria St, Berry. 
 
Could I please be counted amongst those members of the community who are neutral on this 
matter? I believe that the RMS are capable of designing the most logical, environmentally-
considerate and cost-effective bypass for Berry and if this includes closing Victoria St (which is 
currently used as an unofficial bypass) then so be it. I encourage you to move forward in your 
developments as we could continue community discussion for years and never reach consensus. 
 
Let's just get the bypass built and the semi-trailors out of the centre of the village. 
 
Regards, 
Fiona Pigott of 
51 Victoria St 
Berry 

From:    Fiona Pigott <fionapigott@yahoo.com.au>
To:    <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    19/12/2012 10:31 AM
Subject:   Berry Bypass
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